Dear Parents and Guardians of PV students in grades 6-11

The annual CCP information night for Pymatuning Valley Local School district will be held on Thursday February 15th, 2024 in the PVHS auditorium.  

Any student interested in taking collegiate coursework starting in the summer of 2024 through the Fall and spring of next school year MUST attend one of these information sessions with a parent or guardian.

If for some reason you are unable to attend, you will see a website address on another form in this email that you can log onto and watch the information video.  Simply email Mr. Brown after you and your child have watched the video to confirm that you have viewed it.

The meeting will be from 5:30-7:00.  Please check in at the main office and then you will proceed to the auditorium.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please email Mr. Brown at scott.brown@pvschools.org if you have any questions about this information session.
